
Please support HB2691.  We need to identify ways to reduce bird loss associated with wind energy and turbines as quickly as we 
can.  While it is imperative that we move away from fossil fuel driven energy sources, it is equally critical that we do all that we can 
to protect global biological diversity.  Our world is experiencing rapid declines in numbers and extinctions continue to rise at an 
alarming rate.

Please support this bill to ensure that Oregon learns how to transition to clean energy without forsaking the web of life.

Thank you.
Kim Davis
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